
Employee Spotlight:  Kaylee Bundschuh

Payne, Nickles & Company would like to introduce one of the members of our Norwalk office staff:   Kaylee Bundschuh!

A native of Norwalk, Kaylee graduated from St. Paul High School.  She continued her education at Bowling Green State University, graduating in 2014 with a Bachelor of Science in Business Administration specializing in Accounting and Finance. 

Kaylee has earned her CPA and works primarily in audit.  As one of our staff accountants, she also does client bookkeeping and tax return preparation.

When she has free time, Kaylee enjoys spending time with family and friends, attending concerts and sporting events, and participating in Rec League athletics.  She enjoys travelling to new places, especially ones with a warm climate.

Kaylee is ready and waiting to help you, as are all of our friendly staff members.  We hope to see you soon!


   419-625-4942					             419-668-2552
Sandusky			     	                         Norwalk
[bookmark: _GoBack]
